
Lifetime Pell Eligibility 
 

Beginning in the 2012-2013 academic year, lifetime limits will be reduced to 

12 semesters of Federal Pell Grant funds.  Therefore, students seeking 

multiple degrees or those planning to transfer to earn a Bachelor's degree 

should be aware that after receiving the equivalent of 12 semesters of full 

time Pell funds, no further grant aid will be available. Disbursement will be 

tracked through the federal Common Origination and Disbursement System 

to capture all aid received at multiple schools. 
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